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Comments: I strongly object to this project for multiple reasons.  According to the project description, the coaster

is meant to simulate skiing or mountain biking, but really is more like riding in a car at 25 to 30 miles per hour.

That is not an "exciting mountain experience."  A zip line would fulfill that goal much better, with far less

environmental impact.  If the projections are correct, the coaster would significantly increase traffic and crowding

on the Crest Road and degrade the natural environment overall.  This would damage or detract from

improvements the Forest Service has already made to trails and picnic areas.  People who want a roller coaster

experience can go to Cliff's, the State Fair, or to smaller carnivals around the state.  There is nowhere for people

who want to experience the serenity of the mountains to go once that serenity is destroyed.  I shocked that this

project would ever be considered and willing to donate time and money to oppose it.  I also believe the job gain

would be minimal at best.


